
The WHPS Weekly 
Friday 22nd March 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

What a busy week we’ve had! It’s so nice that the weather is a little bit brighter and it’s getting warm-

er. 

Year 3 had an amazing trip to perform with The Place  on Tuesday evening! We can’t wait to see all of 

the professional photos– every member of staff and every parent commented on how fantastic the 

event was. Well done to all of the children who took part and represented our school so beautifully. 

Thank you to all the teachers who supported them and to all the parents for supporting on the day.  

We also had a wonderful class assembly from Lily Class today showcasing all of their amazing learning. 

What a brilliant end to the week! 

Next week, is a shorter week but will still be jam-packed with learning and end of term activities, in-

cluding performances and trips! 

School finishes at 2pm on Thursday.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Bones (Deputy Head teacher) 

EVENTS NEXT WEEK  

 

MONDAY:                   Seine  Class Swimming PM 

     Riba Trip for Eco /Art Club 

     9:15-10:15 Prospective Parent Tour 

     Yr6 NCMP Height and Weight check 

TUESDAY:           2-5pm Choir to The Camden Primary Choirs Concert 

WEDNESDAY:          Yr5 Perform National Opera Project to Yr6 and parents/carers 

     Mersey Class Swimming PM 

THURSDAY:           11-11:30 am Golden Time  

     2PM SCHOOL FINISHES  

FRIDAY:                           School Closed  BANK HOLIDAY     



 

We are proud to be a Deaf Aware Community at WHPS, and to   
celebrate Sign Language Week, here are some everyday signs 

suitable for the whole family to learn.                                        
British Sign Language was officially recognised by in 2022 as a 
language of the UK, so there has never been a better time to 

learn! 

 



    

 

 



 
 



 



 

 

 

 

Nursery and Reception classes participate in weekly Sign     
Language lessons. Avon & Lily classes wowed the audience 
at WHPS Performs in February; not only did they sing all of 
the words to ‘Friend in Me’ on stage but they confidently 

signed along too!  



 



 



 
 



 
 



 

Science of Surgery – Friday 12th April, 11am-4pm 

 

Want to do something fun, FREE, and family-friendly over the Easter         
holidays? Then make sure you visit the UCL / WEISS annual science fair,    
Science of Surgery. On Friday 12th April 11am-4pm UCL / WEISS scientists 
and staff will lead hands-on demonstrations to children and adults,       
showcasing the cutting-edge medical research that they are working on. 
Use a medical ultrasound scanner, try simulated keyhole surgery, and go on     
behind-the-scenes tours of their labs to see robot surgeons. For more info 
visit: 

https://www.ucl.ac.uk/interventional-surgical-sciences/events/2024/apr/
science-surgery-friday-12th-april-2024 

https://www.ucl.ac.uk/interventional-surgical-sciences/events/2024/apr/science-surgery-friday-12th-april-2024
https://www.ucl.ac.uk/interventional-surgical-sciences/events/2024/apr/science-surgery-friday-12th-april-2024


 
 



 



 

 



 



 



 


